From: ]

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: September 5, 2017 4:49:20 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 2:39 PM

To: registrar

subject: Letter of Comment - ||| GGG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
John Fawcett

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

Once again Ontarians will be subject to ever increasing hydro rates and once again Premier Wynne has
outright lied about implementing a Fair Hydro act that would bring some relief to those of us who are
struggling just to keep the lights on.

Enough is enough! Please do not grant Hydro One request to increase Hydro rates \

-- Attachment --
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